
                                                                            
     

  

          PRESS RELEASE  
  
  

  

 

Date:  04/20/23 

  

Wolfpack Steel, LLC has been awarded the contract to provide a Nucor metal building 

and steel erection for a multi-complex Garage and Storage facility located in Parkville, 

MO.  This is a well needed facility to support the substantial growth in the Creekside 

Development and surrounding Northland market.  We are very excited to be part of 

the project.  Construction is scheduled to begin next month. 

 

Unit sizes vary and each unit will be insulated and be metered.  If you have interest in 

reserving a unit, please contact Brian Mertz at (816) 616-9016. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

  


